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Guests: Liz Tarbutton (HR) and Mary Talley (Wellness Center)  

 
Chair Sue Goad called the meeting to order at 1:17 p.m. and the roll call was completed.   
  
Title IX Investigator, Paul Leverington, was seated on council   
 
Approval of Minutes: March 2017 minutes were approved with changes 
 
Approval of Agenda: The agenda was approved with changes 

 
Guest Speakers:  
 
Nancy Trench, Assistant Director of Fire Protection Publications: gave an overview of services provided by FPP. 

FPP is the largest provider of fire publications in the US and possibly the world. She also spoke in depth of their Free 
Smoke Alarm and Alert Equipment for Oklahomans with a Disability. For more information on the program please see 
attachment A. If you or someone you know is interested in signing up for the program please contact Oklahoma 

ABLE Tech at 888-885-5588.  
 
Dr. Leon McClinton, Director of Residential Housing: Promoted “Cowboy Carriers” a volunteer program for move-

in week. The hopes of this program is to increase occupancy and retention is on-campus living. Volunteers are being 
accepted now for move-in on August 16th. Shifts will be 2 hours long from 8am-6pm. Volunteers needed to help 
occupants move-in and assist them at the check in tables. Please see the SAC newsletter for more information on 
how to volunteer.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: attachment B 
 
Branch Campus Reports 

 
OSU-Tulsa/CHS: no report 
 
OSU-OKC: no report 
 
OSUIT-Okmulgee: no report  
   
Report of Standing Committees 
 
Rules & Procedures: Melanie Bayles- nominations for open seats ended on Friday, April 7th. There were 5 

nominations received and there are 9 openings on council. Elections will be the last 2 weeks in April.  
 
Policies, Benefits, and Budget: Kristin Henderson – getting closer to completing the answers for questions from 
the Staff Survey that was sent out in the fall. Received 1 application for the past SAC member scholarship.  
  
Communications: Kaylie Wehr – attachment C 

 
Awards & Recognition: Karissa Lowe – DSA Committee has met and identified some areas of the process that 

could be changed for next years ceremony.  
 



Fund Raising: Michelle Chitwood – handed out parking raffle tickets and fliers.  

 
Events: Sarah Axtell- attachment D 
 
 
 
 
Report of University Committees 
 
Faculty Council Report: attachment E is the report for March. 
Items discussed in April: Residential Housing is working to establish “learning groups” with Parker Hall becoming a 
Learning Group for ATRC Students. Sr. VP & Genrl Couns, Gary Clark did not have anything to report concerning the 
the budget for 2017-18. There will be 4 Graduation Commencements in May.   
 
 
Department of Wellness: Mary Talley spoke about Attachment E 
 
 
Officer’s Reports 
 
Secretary’s Report: Toby Tucker – Pete’s Pet Posse is hosting a shoe drive until May 30th. Accepting donations of 
new and gently used shoes that will be donated to countries in need. Please get in contact with me at 
toby.tucker@okstate.edu if you would like to donate.  
 
Vice Chair’s Report: Jovette Dew – no report  
 
Chair’s Report: Sue Goad – June 14th meeting will be held in the Willard Hall Living Room with lunch being served 

to current and oncoming SAC members as well as President Hargis and VP’s from campus departments.  
 
Unfinished Business - none 

 
New Business – Some members need SAC shirts. Those needing shirt need to get with Toby and Jennifer so proper 

sizes could be ordered.  
 
Announcements –The next meeting will be May 10, 2017 @ 1:15 p.m. in 412 SU- Council Room 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:23 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Toby Tucker  
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